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BROKER NEWS 
 
FOR THE LATEST INFORMATION ON COVID-19 COVERAGE AND VACCINES, VISIT THE 
HPN OR SHL WEBSITE. THIS PAGE WILL NO LONGER BE UPDATED. 
 
December 3, 2020 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine 
 
Keeping you up to date on the latest developments for a COVID-19 vaccine is important. As vaccine 
information becomes available, we will keep you informed and include it on our health plan websites.  

 
 COVID-19 vaccines: Once FDA-authorized COVID-19 vaccines are publicly available, members 

will be able to get the vaccine at $0 cost-share (copayment, coinsurance or deductible), 
including when two doses are required, no matter where they get a vaccine (in- or out-of-
network providers), through the national public health emergency period.  

 
We are committed to helping our members find vaccine information and get the vaccine. Members 
should talk to their health care provider for guidance on the vaccine and their health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

https://healthplanofnevada.com/Member/COVID19-Updates#_blank
https://sierrahealthandlife.com/Member/COVID-19-Updates#_blank

